
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: sradz@lanl.gov [mailto:sradz@lanl.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2006 3:40 PM 
To: Owens, Kirk W. 
Subject: Want to increase baseline waste volume 
 
Kirk, 
 
High Explosives Testing (firing sites) wants to increase their  
projected MLLW volume generation by at least ten-fold to accommodate  
their expanded hydrotest program.  This would mean an increase from  
about 1 cubic yard per year to at least 10 cubic yards per  
year.  This doesn't seem like a big deal to me.  But, what do I know?! 
 
Can we do this easily?  Thx for your help. 
 
Susan 
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Susan D. Radzinski 
Environmental Protection Division 
Risk Reduction Office 
Project Lead Annual SWEIS Yearbook 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
P. O. Box 1663, MS K404 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 
 
Voice:  505-667-1838 
e-mail:  sradz@lanl.gov 
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